Calendar of Events
(See Schedule Galaxy for most up-to-date athletic schedule)
Friday, March 28, 2025

K-3 Morning Program 8:20 am
Wednesday, April 2, 2025
Elevating Student Voices — Albany 7:30 am

Friday, April 4, 2025

Sharing & Caring Easter Basket Sign-up deadline 2:00 pm
Monday, April 7, 2025

Sharing & Caring Easter Basket Pick-up 7:45am-4:30pm

PSAT Testing 12 Noon
Board of Education Meeting — Library 7:30 pm
Wednesday, April 9, 2025

K-5 Talent Show Dress Rehearsal 3:00 pm

Wednesday, April 8 — Friday, April 11, 2025
FBLA State Conference - Rochester, NY
Thursday, April 10, 2025

K-5 Talent Show - Auditorium 8:20 am
Friday, April 11, 2025
Grade 5 to MiSci 9:00 am

Monday, April 14 — 18, 2025
Spring Break — School Closed
Monday, April 21, 2025

Board of Education Meeting — Library 7:30 pm
Wednesday, April 23, 2025

Student Council Red Cross Blood Drive 11:30am
Friday, April 25, 2025

K-3 Morning Program — Earth Day 8:20 am

All County Spring Music Festival —Rehearsals 12 Noon
Friday, April 25, 2025

K-3 Morning Program — Earth Day 8:20 am
All County Spring Music Festival —Rehearsals 12 pm
Saturday, April 26, 2025

All County Spring Music Festival-Rehearsals ~ 9:00am

All County Spring Music Festival Concert 3:00 pm
Friday, May 2, 2025
6™ Grade to Bassett HealthCare 9:15 am

Klinkhart Center for the Arts — Assemblies 1:25 pm

Saturday, May 3, 2025

Klinkhart Center for the Arts Classes 10:00am

Klinkhart Center for the Arts — Performance 7:00 pm

Monday, May 5, 2025

Wednesday, May 7 — Friday, May 9, 2025

FFA State Conference — Syracuse, NY

Thursday, May 8, 2025

Billy Martin’s Cole All Star Circus-EF Tours Fundraiser
6:30 pm

Respect - Relationships - Relevance - Resilience

Weekly Bulletin: March 28, 2025

Principal’s Message

It's hard to believe that next Friday (April 4, 2025) is
already the last day of the third quarter of school! As
we approach this important milestone, please
encourage your child to communicate regularly with
their teachers and to actively use Schoology to ensure
all assignments and classwork are completed and
up-to-date. Staying proactive now helps ensure a
strong finish to the quarter.

We've also noticed an increase in the number of
students arriving late to school in recent weeks. It's
essential that students arrive on time, ready to learn,
and with the positive "can do" attitude our school
community takes pride in. Arriving promptly not only
helps students fully benefit from each learning
opportunity but also establishes lifelong habits of
punctuality and responsibility.

Additionally, please keep in mind that New York
State tests for students in grades 3 through 8 are right
around the corner. While we firmly believe our
students are MUCH more than a test score, these
assessments provide valuable insight into each
student's knowledge and skills in math, English, and
science. Results from these exams help us better
understand how our students are progressing, tailor
instruction to meet their individual needs, and ensure
they are on track to successfully access grade-level
curriculum and beyond.

We deeply appreciate all our parents for their
continuous support, involvement, and partnership in
ensuring our students' academic success and personal
growth. Together, we will continue to nurture the
outstanding potential within each of our students.

Have a wonderful week ahead!



SHARING & CARING EASTER FOOD BASKET
SIGN UP

PARENTS/GUARDIANS:

The Sharing and Caring Program sponsored by Sharon
Springs Central School Faculty and Staff is once again
providing assistance to those households in need for the
Easter holiday. This year the program will be providing a
Food Basket for a holiday meal. If your family could
benefit from an Easter Food Basket, please fill out and
submit the electronic form Easter Basket 2025.
Qualifications and deadlines are listed below.

* A Resident of Sharon Springs Central School District.
* Have school aged children living in your household.

* Application deadlines will be strictly adhered to — NO
EXCEPTIONS.

* DEADLINE to submit electronically: Friday, April
4th, 2025 by 2:00 PM.

* One (1) application per household.

* One Food Basket per household.

* You must include a contact phone number and email
address.

* If you have difficulty with submitting the electronic
form or do not have access to a computer/device, please
contact Michelle Keaney, 518-284-2266 ext. 106 for
assistance.

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT: FRIDAY, April 4th by 2:00 PM
PICK UP DATE: MONDAY, APRIL 7th, 2025

PICK UP TIME: 7:45AM-4:30PM

PICK UP LOCATION: VISITOR ENTRANCE

It is our desire to help those truly in need. Items not
picked up on pick up day will be forfeited.

BOARD SEAT AVAILABLE

Petitions for a school board member are available in the
District Office between the hours of 8:00 am and 3:00 pm,
Monday through Friday. There is one five-year term seat
currently held by Sofia Issa due to expire on 06/30/25.
Petitions require a minimum of twenty-five signatures of
voters in the school district and must be returned to the
District Clerk no later than 3:00 pm on Monday, April 21,
2025. All approved petitions will be submitted for voting
at the Annual Budget Vote to be held on Tuesday, May 20,
2025 in the Auditorium Atrium of the school. For

further information, please contact, Anthony DiPace,
District Clerk at 284-2266.

KIDERGARTEN
REGISTRATION
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This year's registration and screenings will be held on Tuesday
May 27th and Wednesday May 28th 2025 in the Sharon Springs
Central School Auditorium.

New York State regulations state that a child may enter
Kindergarten if the child attains the age of five years on or
before December 1st of that school year. An amendment to New
York State Compulsory Education Law, signed by the
commissioner in June, 1992, clarifies that children who turn six
during the school year must attend school at the start of classes
in September. Any child who has his/her 6th birthday on July 1st
or after must be enrolled in school.

Even if you are undecided at this time about enrolling your child,
if you have a child who will be 5 years old on or before
December 1st, 2025, please contact:

Ashley Puding at (518) 284-2266 EXT 114
email- apuding@sharonsprings.org

Community Focus

A service to the Sharon Springs Community

RON SPRING

Since 1911

Our library’s regular hours are returning March 1st!

Monday: 10 a.m. - 6 p.m. Thursday: 10 a.m. - 6 p.m.

Tuesday: 3 p.m.-8p.m. Friday: 3p.m.-8p.m.
Wednesday: 3 p.m. - 8 p.m. Saturday: 10a.m.- 1 p.m.

Weekly Bulletin Submissions

SSCS will continue to produce this document each week as a
service to the SSCS community. Similar to last year, classified
ads, such as advertisements for the sale of items, help wanted
ads, etc., will no longer be accepted. Advertisements will only
be accepted if it relates to a potential educational benefit for our
students or it has the potential to benefit the Sharon Springs
community. SSCS reserves the right to edit any submission. For
consideration, please email by 3:00 p.m. on Tuesdays to
weeklybulletin@sharonsprings.org.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc_1hI5MJE-khE-7bQCh6CqodidA0R6-S1w2TGqP3TIh0MxpQ/viewform?usp=dialog

